Support Careers at Dinnington High School This
Academic Year!

Thank you for considering supporting Dinnington High School with their careers activities this
year.

After a very challenging couple of years, it is more important than ever to excite and inspire
young learners about their next steps. As the Government does not provide schools and
colleges with dedicated funding for careers provision, we cannot achieve this without your
support and involvement!

Please indicate your interest in supporting our upcoming careers events. This will add you to
our careers database so that the careers team at Dinnington High School, can get in touch
nearer the time of each event to formally invite you and provide further information.

We would also be exceedingly grateful if you could send this information to any of your
friends, family, and colleagues who may also be interested in getting involved.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email Mrs Jones via careers@din.leap-
mat.org.uk

Dinnington High School data protection policy can be found via the following link:
http://www.dinningtonhigh.co.uk/policies-documents
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